Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Library and Information Services
GUIDELINES AND APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC LIBRARY CONSTRUCTION GRANTS

Applications and guidelines for the Public Library Construction Grant program administered by the Florida Department of State’s Division of Library and Information Services are available on the Division's website or by mail from the below address.

Completed applications must be postmarked or on file with the Division of Library and Information Services on or before September 1, 2016. Mail completed applications to:

Grant Programs

Bureau of Library Development

Division of Library and Information Services

R.A. Gray Building, Mail Station #9D

500 South Bronough Street

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0250

If you have questions about this program, please contact: Marian Deeney, library program administrator, by email at marian.deeney@dos.myflorida.com, by phone at (850)245-6620 or by fax at (850)245-6643.
